
 
 
 
 
Rob and Chris, 
 
I was happy to hear that the overnight conversion was successful this time. The 
receptionists were raving about the speed of the system this morning and I have not had 
any complaints yet today (touch wood)! 
 
Thanks to both of you for giving up your night and making all of this happen. 
I appreciate your efforts very much as I know that you both worked very hard to make it 
a success. 
 
A special thanks to Dana for helping to coordinate it all and for babysitting the system 
(and taking all the flak) while I was gone! 
 
 
Vicki 


